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Over the last few weeks, we’ve had our Back
to School with God all age service. It was a

joy to join with so many people from across
our area. 

Would you join with us in praying for our
local schools and those who are involved
in our local schools, our pupils, teachers

and school staff? 

The summer months are always an
important and rewarding part of our

work here in the COOL area and we are
so thankful to God for all he is doing,

particularly his presence and his
protection. 

Each of the weeks had amazing teams
of local volunteers who gave their all to

make the events an experience the
children and youth would never forget.

 There are just too many stories to share
them all but as a flavour we saw children

attentively absorbing God's word,
children asking questions that made the

most seasoned leaders have to think
hard, parents asking if we could help

them choose a Bible for their child who
keeps nagging them to get one, young
people raising their voices and hands in

worship to Jesus, and hours of
conversation with young people hungry
to know more about what God is saying

to them. 

Thank you so much for your prayers as
we believe we saw the impact of them

around us each day.



We returned to Lendrick Muir to attend
Magnitude Festival this July. We joined up with
Skye Bible Church in Portree to take a group of
10 young people from across Skye and Lochalsh

down for the week. We heard talks from
Philippians which were really inspiring and it

was amazing to see the ways God was at work
during this week. 

GIVE THANKS FOR
 

For all our amazing volunteers
involved in children and youth work

this summer
 

PRAYER POINTS
GIVE THANKS FOR

The fun and opportunities to hear the
Gospel this summer at the Holiday

Bible Clubs, Youth Activity Week and
Magnitude that happened this year 

The amazing volunteers who came
along and helped at our various events
this summer. We couldn’t do all we do

without them! 

Our local schools and opportunities for
Timmy to be able to share about Jesus

at school assemblies and clubs
throughout this  coming year 

Plans and preparations for the year
ahead and that the Lord would guide us

in the directions He wants us to go 

That the conversations we had during the
summer about God would continue to

happen as we work with our children and
young people 

WHAT WE’VE BEEN UP TO 

PRAY FOR

This summer, we held three Holiday Bible
Clubs across our area. It was a joy to spend
so much time with our local children and to
be able to share the Gospel with them. Our
theme this year was “A Tale of Two Kings”,

sharing the story of King David and King
Jesus. 

Colin, one of our volunteers at the
Lochcarron HBC, said his favourite part of

the week was singing Psalm 23, which
were also our memory verses for the week 

"The singing of Psalm 23 each day was
special. The young folks were taken up

with the song which celebrates the
greatest king of all- King Jesus."

HOLIDAY BIBLE CLUBS 

MAGNITUDE 

YOUTH ACTIVITY
WEEK

We also had our Youth Actvity Week in
Glenelg. Activities included our River

Challenge, Team Challenges, a wide game at
Sandaig Beach, before finishing the week
with a trip to the pools at Killilan. It was a

fantastic week and we loved the
oppurtunity to spend time with our amazing

young people 


